
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member 
 

 

 

 

 

October  2019 

Newsletter      

Summer time is best time to 

enjoy golf, but do not forget 

to carry a bottle of water, 

umbrella and a towel to 

protect yourself from the 

heat. 

All members, are invited to 

the 2019 Annual Prize 

Giving Dinner to 

congratulate the winners of 

the Major Club Trophies 

played for this year. A 

three-course dinner will be 

served and music for 

entertainment 

 



 

 

Festive season is now around the corner forget the ups and downs of 2019, book for your corporate 

year end party while dates are still available, call or send an email NOW to 

marketing@chapmangolf.co.zw .  

Next year Corporate and Fundraising Golf Days bookings are now in progress, secure your day 

for 2020,  bookings are available for a Thursday or Friday. 

 
Wednesday Club and Saturday Club Competitions . 
 

 

WEDNESDAY CLUB COMPETITION 
 

 

SATURDAY CLUB COMPETITION 

DATE SPONSOR DATE SPONSOR 

23 October   Please sponsor this day 20 October Please sponsor this day 

30 October  Please sponsor this day 27 October  Please sponsor this day 

 

Sponsorships for club competitions gives mileage to your business, contact Tabeth, Ranga and 

Douglas and secure your date for sponsoring the Wednesday and Saturday Club Competitions. 

We are the best platform to advertise your business. 

 

 

Fourth Coming Friday Golf  

DATE   Client  

12 October     Bush Babes Golf Day 

24 October    THINK PINK GOLF DAY 

25 October    Willdale Bricks  

    

 

PRO SHOP 

mailto:marketing@chapmangolf.co.zw


 

 

 

.  

 

M-Kids Junior Sets. Only ZWL$3780.00 

ALTITUDE jackets, All Sizes Available, ZWL$950.00 

WILSON STAFF D7 IRONS 4-SW, ZWL$9480.00 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
REMINDERS TO ALL GOLFERS 
 

 We should be appropriately dressed while on the course, at the golf range, in the clubhouse 
or visiting the pro shop as required by our club dress code. 

 We should have a sand bag before play as the rule says NO SAND BAG NO PLAY. 

 We should fill divots not fill cricket holes and pitch marks repaired within five minutes will 
be invisible within a day. If a pitch mark is left for a day it takes a month before it becomes 
invisible. 

 We should avoid slow play as it spoils the game for all of us. 

 Please we should not use cell phones on the golf course: we all know they annoy everyone. 

 Please let’s pay our caddies soon after playing to avoid them wondering around the club 
premises and also do not ask them to take your golf bag to the car park as you risk them 
being suspended from the club. 

 Members are required to sign their visitors in the book at reception. 

 Please if wearing golf shoes do not bring mud into the main bar. 

 All players must make sure you register and obtain a receipt before playing. 

 Please let us not dump litter on the course – it is our course so let’s keep it clean. 

 

INTERNAL RESULTS 
 

Monthly Medal ( September ) – Sponsored By CBZ Holding 

D Division 19-24 h/caps 

Runner up l Madavo h/c 19 nett 76  

Winner S Matsvayi h/c 20 nett 75 

C Division 13-18 h/caps 

Runner Up S Frampton h/c 14 nett 72 

Winner ap Gulab h/c 18 nett 71 

B Division 7-12 h/caps 

Runner Up M Musumhiri h/c 10 nett 72 

Winner R vas h/c 10 nett 72 

Championship Division 0-6 h/caps 

Runner up l Costa  h/c 6 nett 82 

Winner l Madyambudzi h/c 6 nett 81 



 

 

 

 

EXTERNAL RESULTS . 

 

A League –  

B League –  

 

Upcoming Fixtures 

 

Chapman vs Wingate @ Country Club 

 

Please Note; if you wish to represent the Club in the ‘A’ and ‘B’ Leagues games contact the following 

League Captains: George Mudanga and Chips De Oliveira respectively  

 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
 

 Kindly note our phones are down when there is no ELECTRICITY, we switch on the Generator @ 

10 am everyday but you can contact the club on cell phones 0784014414 Accounts & 

0718194081 Reception 

 Subscription fees for this quarter October to December 2019 are now due. Unpaid accounts will 

be suspended, please avoid this embarrassment. 

 Members Please Note!! Subscription fees are prepaid for your membership, not after the period 

due. No instalments payments will be accepted. 

 Members with outstanding subscription fees from previous quarters should approach the General 

Manager for reinstatement. 

 Members are reminded to handle club property with care i.e. changing rooms’ equipment, towels, 

showers, sauna and any other club property that you make use of. 

 Players are urged to look after their valuables when they are at the Club, 

 

 They must not leave their car windows and doors open, please close and lock them. 

 They must lock away their valuables e.g. jewellery, cash, cell phones etc. and not to leave 

them in their bags in the changing rooms. 

 They must check all their Golf Clubs with their caddies after playing and before leaving the 

club.  

 Please note lockers are Club property for rental at $80.00 per annum or $8 per day. 

 Let us keep our Club House and Golf Course environments clean by placing litter in the bins that 

are provided on the course and around the Club house.  

Visit our website on www.chapmangolf.co.zw to view your handicaps, forthcoming events, recent results 

and much more information about your club, also like our Facebook page ‘Chapman Golf Club’ 

 
 

 

TABETH ZVIDZWA  

SALES AND MARKEKING  

http://www.chapmangolf.co.zw/

